
Buffalo Cemetery Committee 
December 5, 2022 

 
 

A. Call meeting to order: 4:30 
B. Roll Call  

Ted Teel and Austin Mill.  In attendance was Deputy City Clerk, Judy Blessing and Mayor 
Sally Rodriguez 

C. New Building 
Ted asked about the painting of the building again.  Josh was not in attendance to answer 
but Judy recommended they ask the Waste Commission to donate paint. This will be 
addressed in the spring. 

D. Entrance 
Ted would like Josh to clean and paint the archway.  Will talk to Josh again in the spring 
to see if this can be done. Ted also talked about the condition of the headstones.  Judy 
offered to talk to Mickey Judge about what class she took to clean and fix headstones. 

E. Property for expansion 
 Sally asked if the Saurs family had been talked to about purchasing land from them.  Ted 
 Said that they would not work with the city.  Sally said she might have someone that  

would like to come to the next council meeting, or the following council meeting to 
discuss some ideas of future expansions. 

I. Adjournment 
  Ted made a motion to adjourn. Austin seconded. Meeting was adjourned at 4:55 pm 


